
  
  
  
  

  The ASE will be closed for tomorrow Wednesday 7th January, 2015 

  January 06, 2015  

The Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) will be closed for tomorrow Wednesday 7th January, 2015, due
to the expected weather conditions in Jordan, and it will resume its operations as usual on Thursday
8th January, 2015. 
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